
MINUTES OF GRAND JUNCTION ARTS COMMISSION 
DECEMBER 12, 1990 MEETING 

Attending: Sandra Brown, Mary Buss, Vic Crumbaker, Larry Mazzeno, 
John Patterson, Ann Sanders, Allison Sarmo, Tim Wedel, and Julie 
Schroeder-Wright. 

CONSULTANTS: Concern was expressed that Arts Market Consulting, 
Inc. was too much of a formula program, i.e., "McPlan". 
Discussion took place about the other consultants. 

Sandra made a motion to go with C.R.C., with the stipulation that 
we check references. It was felt that this group knows Grand 
Junction and has already worked with some key community leaders. 
Larry seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 

There was discussion that the consulting group enter into a 
contract. 

We should use the workshop on January 5 to ask the speaker about 
more specific directions for the consultant. 

BREAKFAST: Sandra, Larry and Julie will serve as greeters. Vic 
will give a brief overview of our goals. Mr. Dambach will speak 
for about an hour. John and Larry will find a piano player. Ann 
will see about centerpieces or other children's art to exhibit at 
the breakfast. 

GRANT APPLICATION/COLORADO COUNCIL ON THE ARTS AND HUMANITIES: 
Sandra can go ahead and check out possibilities with Maryo Ewell 
at CCAH. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:13 p.m. 

The next regular meeting will be 1/9/91. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Buss 


